
To Development Control Committee in respect of meeting on 14th July 2020 

 

 

1. With regard to Upwards Extension Permitted Development Rights, would the Council 

undertake to review relevant blocks of flats across the borough with a view to making 

an Article 4 Direction where any further Upwards Extension would lead to long-

lasting and serious harm to the street scene 

 

2. Cameron House, Highland Road, BR1 and Treversh Court and Townend Court, both 

of Grasmere Road, BR1, already impact on the view of the eastern Ravensbourne 

Valley ridge which is referred to in Bromley Local Plan under Policy 48, para 

5.1.22.  Would the council undertake to make an Article 4 Direction in respect of 

these properties in order to protect the view in accordance with Policy 48.   

 

Thank you 
 


